
Dear Parents/Carers,  

We have just finished our last full week before the Summer Break. This week we enjoyed lots of summer time activities, 

with next week being “FUN WEEK! The children have written post cards, sorted and counted shells, gone ‘fishing’ for 

numbered magnetic fish, used fine motor skills to put pegs on numbered suns, made lollies, been on an imaginative boat 

ride, painted sun sets, and designed swim wear. Outside, the children bought and sold ice creams at the parlour, 

explored our water tray, use pipettes to carefully fill up the push pop toys and got their legs working hard moving the 

large ride on cars around the garden.  

 

We also had some gardeners in to cut back the trees and tidy up the sensory garden, which has made such a difference. 

In September we hope to plant more vegetables, herbs and plants and continue getting muddy and messy.  

 

School Preparation 

Our children have been looking at School uniform and learning our very emotional Graduation Song.  

 

Thank you to Sophie who 

keeps the parents 

WhatsApp group informed 

with updates. Please can I 

remind everyone to keep 

the messages to Flying 

Start related information.  
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Last day of Term 

Thursday 20th July 

12:00pm Pick up for ALL 

12:15pm Graduation Ceremony for 

children going into Reception. 
(Reception Leavers will be brought 

 out to the garden)  

Followed by Picnic and Play  

for ALL 

2:00pm finish 

Dates to Remember:  

Summer Term 
 
Wed 19th July – Library Visit (School Leavers) 
Thurs 20th July – 12pm finish and Graduation 
Picnic 
 

Autumn Term 2023 
Monday 4th September – Stay and Play (new 
ch) 
Tuesday 5th September – First Day 

 

This week we had 

our last football 

session with Elite 

Sporting and Mark. 

The children have 

absolute loved the 

sessions. At the 

moment, we don’t 

plan to continue in 

September. 

Library Visit 

Wednesday 19th July 

We will be taking 2 groups of school 

leavers to the library during the morning. 

Please can we have some parent helpers 

to walk with us and help children to 

explore the books once at the library? 

End of Year Reports 

 
Every child will receive a 
Summary or a Transition 
report next week. They will 
be added to Tapestry and 
sent home. Two year old 
children will not have a 
comment or target for the 4 
specific areas of literacy, 
maths, understanding the 
world, expressive arts and 
design. 
 


